Eric Cooper

From: Fredericks, Robert <robert.fredericks@tektronix.com>

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:25 AM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: New 2300 Brickyard Rd pdf Files 6 29 2020

Attachments: Barn View toward East.pdf; South East Fence.pdf; Pole barn front 6 29 20.pdf

Good Morning Eric,

| have attached additional drawings that should be beneficial to this case.
This visual shows we’re only asking to utilize the same property area as we do now.

Please review and add to the file.
If you would like printed copies of these | would be happy to provide them at any quantity necessary,

Thank you,

Robert Fredericks

Please be advised that this email may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us by email by replying to the sender and
delete this message.



